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Dear Dr. _______, 

The National Institute of Neurological Disorders and Stroke (NINDS) Office of Training and Workforce Development is 

pleased to let you know that you have been nominated by at least two former mentees for the NINDS Landis Award for 

Outstanding Mentorship! 

Each year, NINDS will select up to five (5) individuals to receive the Landis Award from among those nominated by 

former mentees. Landis Awardees will have a demonstrable record of dedication to superior mentorship and training in 

neuroscience research.  Awardees will receive $100,000 (direct costs), in the form of a supplement to an existing NINDS 

grant to support their efforts to foster the career advancement of additional trainees.

Nomination for the award by at least two former mentees is the first critical step in the Landis Award Process. Because 

you have been nominated, we now will need some additional information from you that will be used to make final 

award decisions.  If you wish to be considered for the Award, you must submit the following:

 A statement of mentoring approach and philosophy

 A CV

 A list of all current and former trainees and brief description of trainee accomplishments (where each trainee 

went subsequent to your lab [or environment], fellowships and/or other awards received by trainees while in 

your lab, papers published from work with you, etc.)

 You must request letters of recommendation for this award from at least 2 faculty members who have first-hand

knowledge of your mentoring activities and research accomplishments (we also encourage you to obtain 

additional letters from current and/or former trainees/mentees). All letters should be sent directly by the 

referees to landismentoraward@ninds.nih.gov with an email subject line indicating that the enclosed is a letter 

of reference for your Landis Award submission.

Please send your documents responsive to the first 3 bullets above to landismentoraward@ninds.nih.gov and don’t 

hesitate to let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Stephen Korn

Burden Statement
Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 45 minutes per response, 
including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data 
needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.  An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a
person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control 
number.  Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, 
including suggestions for reducing this burden, to: NIH, Project Clearance Branch, 6705 Rockledge Drive, MSC 7974,
Bethesda, MD 20892-7974, ATTN: PRA (0925-0740).  Do not return the completed form to this address.
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